
 
The CAPL won the AAPL Best Community Service Award for the Beef Benefit 
which was held April 29, 2004.  The presentation was made at the AAPL 
Conference which was recently held in Banff, Alberta.  Neil Cusworth, 
Past President of the CAPL, accepted the award on behalf of "The Beef 
Benefit Committee".  The award is presented to a member or group who 
have made an extraordinary contribution to AAPL, the land profession, 
the industry, or the community. 


